
Dear � MERGEFIELD Jerry__Marilynn �Nige & Mary�,





All I can say is thank God that 1999 is almost over.  It’s been a year of a great deal of change for me.  I want to thank you for your support and understanding as I go through my changes both now and in the future.  This year I’ve changed jobs a few times, completed yet another year of grad school (one more left to go – yeah!) and have moved to a new house among many other things.  





I look forward to getting 1999 over with and the challenges that will lie ahead in the upcoming millennium.  I look forward to staying in touch and spending more time together when both of our schedules will allow.  





Have a very Happy Holiday season, and a prosperous New Year!


Brian Garrett








